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09/25/2012 16: 59 FAN 5198482227 KRTIL IIOLSTEINS

TO:
Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street

27th Floor
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4

1-888632-6273

From:
Preserve Mâpleton I ncorporeted

7506 Wellington RD 1 1

RR#1 Alme, ON
NOB 1AO
Ceîede

PH: 519-848-5589
F þJ\: 519-844-2227

Preserve Mapleton lncorporeted (here on in referred to as "PMl"), respectfully requests an
exteneion on the September 27th deadline with regerds to wringn subm¡ssions for board file nos.
EB-201 2-031 1 and EA-2012-0312.

Due to busy and conflictlng schedules, PMI council has not had an opportunity to prepare
a complete and meaningful subml6elon lo be considered, rcviewed, and deoided upon by the
OEB. (Ontario Energy Board).

Thus being noted above, the council of PMI is requesting your oonsideretlon to prov¡de

PMI an extension for the followlng reaeons:

-Many memberE of PMI'E councll ete fermers, ¡n the fields during <laylight houre harve8ting time
sensitive orops. Thls leeve8 only evening hours available to complete written submlssionÊ.

-One week, or 5 búslneee, elmply is not adequate time for PMI to prepare accurate and up to date
submissions.

-Council member Mr. Dunc Lamond, spoke to a board member via lelephone, and wae eeeured
PMI would have ample tlme to complete a task as such. '

We truel you will consider our above reasons, and reply to us at our ebove phono or fEx
number in e t¡mely menner.

SinoerelY,

Tyler Slruyk & Elissa Krul
Council Members
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